
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD21A/0181 AI

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 01/07/2021

Development:

Location :

Alterations to previous approved planning application, Reg. Ref. SD15A/0105, consisting of: construction of a new 

single storey flat roof modular changing facilities (293sq.m) ancillary to the existing playing pitch; relocation of 

approved 38 carparking spaces and 2 coach parking bays from northern boundary to the eastern boundary 

adjacent to Cloverhill Road installation of new overhead flood lights; 3 new flag poles; continuation of previously 

permitted boundary wall and footpath (Reg. Ref. SD15A/010) extending along the south eastern boundary, with 

addition of new security fencing added to top of wall, all adjacent to Cloverhill Road; new entrance gates 

(accessed via the permitted entrance off Cloverhill Road); all associated boundary treatment, landscaping and 

ancillary works necessary to facilitate the development.

Cloverhill Road, Clondalin, Dublin 22



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

15/03/2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water  

-Refer to EHO

2 Foul 

2.1    All works  are to comply  with the  Irish Water Standard Details & Code of Practice for 

WasteWater Infrastructure 




